

Westwood Road, Leek, ST13 8DN Telephone: 01538 714740 Principal: Mrs K. Smith stedwards.academy

19th February 2024

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s)

SATS INFORMATION EVENING

We are pleased to invite you to a SATs information evening on Monday 26th February 2024 at 5.00 pm. This evening is for parents/carers of pupils in Year 6 who are taking their SATs tests this academic year. As always, we would ask you to support this event to emphasise the partnership between school and home that forms such an important part of our children's progress. The Reading, Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar tests will be key to determining your child's overall level in English. Writing is also reported on and is part of the KS2 assessment; however, it is based on Teacher Assessment. Pupils will be tested on arithmetic, geometry, statistics and problem solving and reasoning to determine their Maths level; however, there is a very strong emphasis on pupils being able to calculate accurately and quickly.

There will be a short talk from the Faculty Leaders for Maths and English. There will be an opportunity to ask questions in an informal manner at the end of the evening. If you would like to attend, please click on the link below so that we have an idea of numbers for the evening. Pupils are more than welcome to attend the evening with you.

Please could you click on the link below to confirm your attendance:

SATs Information Register - Feb 2024

Yours faithfully,

Principal













